Response to Comments

Letter
From: Kathy McHairme 137
To: CAP
Subject: Flanting of rees
Date: Sunday, September 17, 2017 1:38:51 PM
Hello,

My 2 cents worth. Requiring trees for new construction is a good idea. Please Please please no Eucalyptus. Plant
natives. Thev beleng here.

E. MeManrmie
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Response to Comment Letter 137

K. McNairnie
September 17, 2017

The County acknowledges concern for the planting of
eucalyptus trees. This comment is acknowledged. Please see
response to comment 15-2.
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